IMPORTANT BUSSING NOTICE
FOR ALL BENSON PRIMARY PARENTS

This is a reminder to parents of students who ride the bus.

For safety reasons, an adult or older sibling must
be visible at your child’s bus stop at the end of
each school day. If there is no adult or guardian
visible at the stop, your child will not be allowed
to get off the bus and will be returned to Benson
Primary School.

We appreciate your help by making certain that
there 1s a responsible person at the bus stop each
school day to receive your primary age child.



